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Fiscal Detail and Notes
Adding an additional member to the Emergency Medical Services' Board would result in a minor increase in General 
Fund costs associated with payment of per diems and reimbursement of expenses.  No change to the budget is 
required.

Fiscal Note Required: No

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor cost increase - General Fund
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